
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

December 12th, 2017 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, December 12th, 

2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 

Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: 

Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson 

and Mayor Webster 

 

Absent:   Councilor Don Baker  

  

Mr. Dixon and the Council discussed the following: 

 

Re-write of the zoning ordinance.  Notice given to public of hearing on December 21st.  January 9th City 

Council will vote to adopt or reject new zoning ordinance. 

 

There is a need for a motion to reject the bids for the Library.  Next meeting will recommend City to 

contract and obtain three bids for each trade. 

 

Resolution 2017-37 for demo to be awarded to Milam. 

Resolutions 2017-38 through 2017-42 to set calendar for City meeting for 2018. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


